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Mr. Sam Bowden 

Mr. Jim O'Callaghan 

On behalf of Starrus Eco Holdings Limited 
 
 

04 January 2022      Reg. No.: W0249-02 

 

Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect 

of a licence review from Starrus Eco Holdings Limited for an installation located at Starrus 

Eco Holdings Limited (Littleton), Ballybeg, Littleton, Tipperary, E41 WP83 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 25 August 2021 requesting information in respect of your 

licence review application. You are advised that there remains outstanding information, as 

required under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, as amended.  

 

In your letter to the Agency dated 1 November 2021, it is noted that Tipperary County 

Council granted planning permission, however this was appealed to An Bord Pleanála by a 

third party and that Starrus Eco Holdings Limited would provide the required planning 

permission details to the Agency when available.  

 

Please provide details of the final planning permission of An Bord Pleanála to the Agency 

within four weeks from the date of the final grant of permission in order to allow the 

Agency to process and determine your application. 

 

It should be noted that failure to comply with this request may result in the EPA activating 

Regulation 19 of the EPA (Industrial Emissions)(Licensing) Regulation 2013 which pertains to 

Withdrawal or Abandonment of application for a licence.  

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 01-2680100 


